

Dear Students, Scholars and Staff of a fellow University,

It is with deep sadness and regret that we have received the news of the tragic events that have taken place at Charles University in Prague.

On behalf of the Rector's authorities, the Senate and the entire community of Cracow University of Technology, I would like to express our sincere condolences to the Families and Relatives of the Victims. It is a terrible tragedy that touches us all deeply.

We also extend our sympathy and solidarity in this difficult time to the Students, Staff and the entire Community of Charles University. We stand united with you at this painful time.

May the strength of togetherness and mutual support surround all those affected by this overwhelmingly sad event.

With Compliments

Mt A

Cracow, December 22, 2023